
From: Admin, AEM
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole
Subject: IRC eComment
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You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Victoria

Last_Name :
MacKenzie

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
Good Afternoon, I would like to strongly send my message that the East County Districts should not be separated.
As it is now, we fall under two supervisors, to disburse us further would negatively impact our resources and input
with the County for commerce, business development and even our access to fire resources. We, as the backcountry,
cannot afford nor should we be expected to accept being an afterthought with regard to protection of our
communities. Please make every effort to at least leave our communities where they are now.

Submit :
Submit




